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NOTICE OF BRIDGE CLOSURE 

BOGUE ROAD BRIDGE TEMPORARY CLOSURE  
from 

MARCH 10, 2023 to APRIL 3, 2023 

The BOGUE ROAD BRIDGE will be closed to ALL TRAFFIC from Friday, March 
10, 2023 at 6:00PM to Monday, April 3, 2023 at 11:59PM (midnight). 

The Bogue Road bridge will be closed to 
allow for complete bridge deck 
replacement and approach road work. 
One-lane alternating traffic may occur 
before or after this closure. 

Passenger vehicle traffic will be detoured 
through the Town of Harwinton via 
Twenty-Four Bumper Road and Scoville 
Hill Road.  

Due to the steep grade of Bogue Road in 
Harwinton, truck traffic will be detoured 
through a temporary access road from 
John Toro Sports Field to the Water 
Pollution Control Facility. The access 
road will be open daily from 6:00AM to 
6:00PM only.  

For further information please contact 
City Engineer, Paul Kundzins, PE by 
email at paul_kundzins@torringtonct.org
or phone 860-489-2234. 
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